http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=42068

Rural Sabetha Theft Being Investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of more than
53-hundred dollars worth of property from a storage shed belonging to a rural Sabetha church.

The sheriff's department says sometime between September 25th and October 4th an unknown
person entered a storage shed belonging to the Apostolic Christian Church. Taken was a Country

Klipper lawn mower and two weed eaters.

Anyone with information on the crime is urged to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff's office in
Seneca.
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